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Football Competitions 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you will have seen on the latest newsletter, we are very lucky to have Peterborough 
United visiting our school on Wednesday 12th February with their mascot Peter Burrow. 
On this day children are welcome to come in any sports kit or blue and white clothes for 
a £1 donation. Please send this in with your child on the day. 

 

Alongside this we have 2 competitions running all of next week. 

• Football Shootout - £1 for 3 shots 

If your child would like to take part in our football shootout then please send them with 
£1 (or £2 if they would like to participate in both competitions) in a named envelope on 
Monday 10th February. The children will be told which day they will have their turn at the 
competition and at lunchtime that day will get 3 shots at goal. The child with the most 
points from each year group will win a small prize. 

• Design a Logo - £1 per entry 

We understand that kicking a ball isn’t everyone’s idea of fun so we have decided to run 
another competition alongside this. We are asking children to design a new potential 
logo for our school football kit… the winning design could one day  become our actual 
logo! If your child would like to take part in this competition then please send your child 
to school on Monday 10th February with £1 (or £2 if they would like to participate in both 
competitions) in a named envelope and they will receive a logo template, please hand 
these back to the school office by Friday 14th February. 

 

We hope your children will enjoy taking part in our competitions. All money raised will go 
towards our amazing new library. Thanks to the hard work of the Friends committee and 
the generosity of you, the parents and carers, we are getting very close to our target. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

Friends of Long Sutton Primary School 


